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ADAM HOLZ
Adam R. Holz is director of PluggedIn 
where he has served for 20 years. Prior to 
that, Adam served as associate editor for 
Discipleship Journal. Adam and his wife, 
Jennifer, have three teens, and they’re in 
the thick of things in terms of helping 
their kids understand how to navigate 
entertainment and technology in a 
healthy, Christ-honoring way.
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As parents, we understand the impact of 
screen time and content and their effects on 
our children. But how can we confidently 
navigate this world while setting (and 
resetting) appropriate boundaries and 
limitations? Can we determine why and how 
this world is affecting our children so deeply 
today? Adam Holz, the director of Focus on 
the Family PluggedIn – an entertainment and 
technology review website – will provide 
valuable insights, encouragement, and 
practical ways to deal with this crucial aspect 
of our families' lives.


